
From: "Rowley, Cheryl" <Cheryl.Rowley@vancouver.ca>
To: "City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL" 

Date: 9/16/2024 2:07:35 PM
Subject: FW: Mayor and Council Invitation: Heather Lands Announcement (Sept. 19, 2024)

From: Mochrie, Paul 
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2024 3:01 PM
To: Direct to Mayor and Council - DL 
Cc: CC Mayor and Council Support - DL  Potter, Maya <Maya.Potter@vancouver.ca>
Subject: Mayor and Council Invitation: Heather Lands Announcement (Sept. 19, 2024)

Dear Mayor and Council,

With apologies for the short notice, particularly as UBCM is underway, you are invited to a media event announcing the
partnership between the City, the Province, and the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and
səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations regarding the redevelopment of the Heather Lands.

Speakers include Premier Eby, Minister Kahlon MLA, representatives from the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam),
Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations, and a City representative, to be confirmed.

Date: Thursday, September 19, 2024
Time: 9 AM – 10 AM
Address:            657 West 37th Ave, Vancouver, B.C. V5Z 1K6

Speeches will begin at 9 am, followed by a photo opportunity at 10 am.

Please RSVP to: maya.potter@vancouver.ca by September 18, 2024.

Best, 
Paul

Paul Mochrie (he/him)
City Manager
City of Vancouver
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam),
Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
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